
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Sports Day Club Letter 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term we will be trialling ‘Sports Club Days.’  

On Friday 25th October and Friday 6th December the school will be closed due to 
INSET days. To help support our children and families we will offering the opportunity for 
pupils in Year 1 and Year 2 to attend the club on these days. 

The club will be run by Soccer 2000 and will cost £7.50 for the day. There is no charge 
for the children entitled to Free School Meals. The club will start at 8:45 a.m. and close at 
3:30.p.m. 

 

All of the children will need to be provided with a packed lunch. The children will need to 
wear suitable sports clothing for the club and they will need to be collected at the main 
entrance of the school by an adult. 

 

Bookings will need to be made at the school office and payments will be made using 
SIMSPAY. Payment will requested after the club has taken place. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher  
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